
 Join The Notables of the South Bay  
in celebrating the season... 

Friday & Saturday, December 17 and 18 
8:00 p.m. 

St. Michael’s Episcopal Church Sanctuary 
361 Richmond St., El Segundo, CA 

FREE ADMISSION 
(Donations welcomed) 

Interested in Performing  
with The Notables?  

 

We are always looking for  
enthusiastic new singers.  
Just contact our Director,  

Paula Kelley, at (310) 386-9754  
to schedule an audition. 

 

For more information about  
The Notables, visit our website at 

http://thenotables.org 

 Lullays  
and  

Alleluias 

NEW  
LOCATION!! 


